

573 Forest Road, Spring Terrace NSW 2798 T 02 63654287 F 02 63654264 E springterr-p.school @det.nsw.edu.au

# Term 3 Week 2 2013

Monday, 29 July 2013

## What's On!!

#### **TERM 3 2013**

P&C Meeting: Wed 31 July at 7.30pm

Assembly: Thurs 1 Aug

Spelling/Sport-Spring Hill: Fri 2 Aug (Yr 3 to 6 only)

Orange Eisteddfod: Thurs 8 Aug District Athletics Carnival: Fri 9 Aug

Musica Viva: Mon 12 Aug



#### This week's award winners are:

Congratulations to Joe, Bradley, Monique, Devlin, Lauren, Bobbie, Zac, Georgia, Lachie, Rachel, Toby, Archie and Kyla.

# **Premiers Reading Challenge**

The latest students to complete the challenge are Toby and Devlin, excellent effort boys!

#### P & C News:

The next meeting is scheduled for this Wed 31 July. Volunteers still needed for canteen if you can assist.

#### **Distinction Awards**



Joe is working very well in class and is always willing to help out with extra jobs. Joe loves sport and shows great sportsmanship when playing in the playground.

Monique completes her work to a high standard and always contributes to class work. Monique gets along with everybody in the class and always has a smile.



## **Primary Spelling**

We have entered the Premier's Spelling Bee and on  $16^{th}$  September 2 students from years 3 and 4 and 2 from years 5 and 6 will go to the regional finals at Glenroi Heights Public School.

This term all of the Primary students are practicing words from the lists set and we will be playing spelling games and holding our own spelling bees as well as more traditional spelling activities to improve our spelling.

Each child has their own list and it would be great if parents could help their children practice the words.

### **Change of Newsletter Day**

We are going to trial sending the newsletter out each Monday.

We will continue to ensure that we get information to parents in a timely manner.

Remember the newsletter is on the schools website if yours didn't make it home.

Canteen – 2 Aug: *Lis* 

### **Spelling and Sport at Spring Hill**

This Friday students in years 3 to 6 will spend the morning at Spring Hill practicing for the Spelling Bee followed by some combined sport.

Students in years 3 to 6 need to go to Spring Hill on Friday morning rather than come to Spring Terrace. If parents can't take their child/children they can come with Mr Scott.

Some assistance transporting students back to Spring Terrace would also be helpful.

Spring Hill P&C provide milo and a muffin for morning tea for \$4 (please take your money on the day) or students can take their own.

We will have lunch as normal when we return to school.

Please complete the attached permission note and return the note by this Wed 31<sup>st</sup> July.

#### **Book Club**

Please find attached Issue 5 July 2013. Orders are due in by next Tuesday 6 August.



Leo, Rachel and Kyla showing some of the great Mini Beasts work they have been doing at assembly







A fun Kindergarten to Year 6 game of foam bat hockey for sport